
Arrow Electronics Selected as a 2023 IT & Technical Training Top 20 Company 

 

Paris, 16 November 2023 -- Global technology provider Arrow Electronics has been selected 

by Training Industry as one of its top 20 in the 2023 Top Training Companies list. 

 

Training Industry, a research and information resource for corporate learning leaders, 

prepares the Training Industry Top 20 report to better inform professionals about the best 

and most innovative providers of training services and technologies. 

 

Selection to the 2023 Training Industry Top IT & Technical Training Companies list was based 

on the following criteria: 

● Breadth and quality of program and service offerings. 

● Industry visibility, innovation and impact in the IT and technical training market. 

● Client and user representation. 

● Business performance and growth. 

 

Commenting on the selection Alexandra Thys, EMEA lead of services offering management 

and marketing for Arrow’s enterprise computing solutions business, said, "We're proud to 

be in the top 20 list again this year, highlighting our continued leadership in IT training. In a 

landscape where companies rely on multiple IT solutions, Arrow's wide and evolving 

education offer empowers businesses to effectively manage complex environments, stay 

innovative, and stay ahead." 

 

Find out more about Arrow’s education offering here.  

 

About Arrow Electronics 

Arrow Electronics guides innovation forward for over 210,000 leading technology 

manufacturers and service providers. With 2022 sales of $37 billion, Arrow develops 

technology solutions that help improve business and daily life. Learn more at arrow.com. 

  
 


